
Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able to Succeed! 

 

November  

Thursday 23rd: Year R trip to the Post Box 

Friday 24th: Non-uniform day—flyer to follow 

Tuesday 28th: Year R & 6 NCMP Height and weight 

screening 

Thursday 30th: Year R Stay & Play 

Monday 24th November—1st December: Chocolate 

Challenge 

December 

Friday 1st: Chocolate challenge weigh-in 

Monday 4th: Years 1 & 2 Christmas Play 2:00pm 

Tuesday 5th: Years 1 & 2 Christmas play 9:30am 

 - Year 3 trip to Canterbury Cathedral  

Wednesday  6th: Year R Christmas Play 2:00pm 

Thursday 7th: Year R Christmas Play 9:30am 

 - Year 5 & 6 Carol Concert in the evening 

Friday 8th: Christmas Fayre 3:00pm 

Tuesday 12th: Years 3 & 4 Christingle Service 

9:00am 

Wednesday 13th: Flu Immunisations 

 - Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper day  

Thursday 14th: Class Christmas Parties  

Friday 15th: End of Term 2 

Colder weather 
With all the wet and cold 

weather we’ve had recently, 
we’d like to remind parents to 

ensure children have a PE 
jumper and tracksuit bottoms in 
school. For younger children in 
particular, it’s useful for these 

to stay in school.  

Website Calendar 

Thank you for all your feedback from our parent 
survey. We are still reading all of your comments 

and suggestions, one of  which was regarding 
advance access to dates. As a result, we have 

been trained to utilise our website calendar! Here 
you can see all events that are planned. If you 

click on a particular event, you will be given more 
details and a flyer, if available. We are in the 

process of uploading events now, so please bear 
with us as we get everything up! 

Calendar - St Martin's School (stmartins.kent.sch.uk)  

https://www.stmartins.kent.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1


Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able to Succeed! 

Please could we ask that children who walk home alone, to leave 

the school calmly and safely, being mindful of the roads. We have 

discussed this is school.  

Children in Need! 

It was wonderful seeing children 

get into the spirit of Children in 

Need Day! Thank you all so much 

for the donations, we have raised 

just over £100 so far and will let 

you all know the final total once we 

have verified it!  

 Jewellery  

Please remember that we only 
allow plain studs in school; no 

other jewellery should be worn. 
Children will be asked to remove 
anything that is not acceptable. 

No make-up should be worn at any time.


